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SIR FRANCIS DRAKE BOULEVARD PROJECTS 
 
1. Sir Francis Drake Boulevard Pedestrian Pathway 

The project is underway and is expected to be completed by mid-September. 
2.  Sir Francis Drake Boulevard Overlay Project 

The bids are in.  The project is scheduled to start by mid-September and to be 
completed by the end of September. 

 
LAGUNITAS BRIDGE 
The work is in progress and so far on schedule.  Please visit our website, 
“lagunitasbridge.com” for updates. 
 
TREE PLANTING ON LAGUNITAS ROAD  
We have been watering the new trees on Lagunitas Road.  
 
AROUND TOWN 

1. We have been doing our usual summer trimming all over town. 
2. We painted T-marks for parking on Allen Avenue. 
3. We put thermoplastic stripping in the parking lot of Natalie Coffin Greene Park. 
 

BUILDING PERMITS, RESALE INSPECTIONS AND BUSINESS LICENSES 
In the month of July we issued 11 building permits with an actual valuation of  
$490.300 and 4 plan-check permits with a future valuation of $3,214,000.  We scheduled 
5 new resale inspections and processed 5.  We processed 18 business licenses and 
collected $1370 in business license fees.   
 
BUILDING DEPARTMENT INCOME FOR JULY 2010: See attached  
Monthly Income. 
 



 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            


